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UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON"'

|- SEATTLE. WASHINGTON 98195

r.

College of Engineering
Department of Nuclear Engineering January 30, 1981

Mr. Robert Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Naclair Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No. 50-139

Dear Mr. Reid:

Enclosed is the routine Annual Report for the period January 1,
1980 to December 31, 1980 in accordance with Section K.3 of Appendix A,
Technical Specifications for Facility License No. R-73.

Please let me know if additional information is needed relative
to this report.

Sincerely yours,

,' I ', . ' ' /._ / / ,/
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William S. Chalk, Director
Nuclear Engineering Laboratories
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Enclosure

cc: Dr. K. Carlid
W.P. Miller
Dr. A.L. Babb
Mr. J.L. Crews, Chief, NRC-Region V '
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